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  NM 409 (Bottomless Lakes Road) Pavement Rehabilitation 
Work to begin Monday, August 14th  

 
Roswell – The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District Two will begin a project to 
improve nearly 4.5 miles of NM 409 (Bottomless Lakes Road) in Chaves County.          
 
The project is expected to improve road surface and extend the life of the roadway.  Work will begin 
Monday, August 14th and is expected to be complete in one week, weather permitting.   
 
Work will take place Monday thru Friday, 8:00am to 5:00pm.  Message boards and detour signs will be in 
place to direct motorists and keep vehicles moving safely.  
 
For up-to-date information on this project, go to the statewide road information website at: nmroads.com.  
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 
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